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I oppose HB 3075 and Measure 114 as a husband, a father, and a law-abiding citizen 

for 37 years. These laws are unconstitutional and strip away the rights of Oregonians 

and Americans. The real issue is not guns but rather the lack of mental health 

resources, rampant drug use, and the need for better access to gun safety education. 

Punishing responsible gun owners does nothing to address these root causes of 

violence. Our lawmakers should focus on real solutions instead of infringing on the 

rights of law-abiding citizens. 


